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10th May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Events – May 2018 

We have a number of events in the coming weeks that we would like to share with our 

parents/carers.  Please see dates and times of each event on the reverse of this letter.  Further 

information about all events will be sent out to parents by the class teachers nearer the time.  

Holiday Dates 

 

School will be closed for the half term holiday on Monday 28th May to Friday 8th June 

2018, two weeks break.  

 

Eid ul-fitr – school will be closed Friday 15th June 2018 

I have been informed that many of our families will be celebrating Eid ul-fitr on 15th or 16th 

June.  We will therefore be using one of our PD days and so school will be closed for all 

children on Friday 15th June.   

Thank you for your co-operation in these matters and I hope, if celebrating, that you and your 

family enjoy this religious festival.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 

 


